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IMPORTANT DATES:
Mar 4th Family STEAM Night
Mar 11th Bridlemile Auction & Game Night!!
Mar 14th Daylight Savings Time-Clocks Forward!
Mar 18th Fun for the Arts- Virtual Dance-a-thon Fundraiser
MM

WHAT’S NEW INSIDE THIS ISSUE
● From the District-Learn About Options for Your K-5 Student at Virtual Event on March 8
● From the Office-Fun for the Arts Register Now!; Join Us for STEAM NIGHT; 5th Grade Yearbook

Order Link from Lifetouch
● Message from the Music Room: Celebrating Chinese New Year-Songs We Have Been Singing

● Counselor’s Corner-2/26 Counselor Newsletter
● School Racial Equity and Social Justice Team Check-In -More Family Resources for Black History

Month
● PTA/Foundation - PTA newsletter
● Community News: Wilson Youth Lacrosse Program/Registration
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DISTRICT NEWS
For the latest district news click here: PPS District Homepage
At home strategies for families for Distance Learning resources for P-12 strategies

K-5 TRANSFER CYCLE & EXPLORE YOUR OPTIONS EVENT
English | Español | Tiếng Việt |中文 | Soomaali | Русский

https://www.smore.com/sxkte-bridlemile-counselor-newsletter?ref=email-content#w-5004246433
https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vQlZCPHtKxqO7qpJwiwgoeaZ1ERHVLgg6z0JNYJMTulwn7xlOVY_X2I1ZV9nntsGHP57LEZ_uSufaFj/pub
https://www.pps.net/portland
https://sites.google.com/pps.net/athomestrategies/home
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/WXyoHeuLcE22Mtld69m0pg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiGRUpP0RhaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucHBzLm5ldC9jbXMvbGliL09SMDE5MTMyMjQvQ2VudHJpY2l0eS9Eb21haW4vNC9LLTVFeHBsb3JlTWVzc2FnZS0wMi4yNS4yMS1FbmdsaXNoLnBkZlcHc2Nob29sbUIKYDep4Tdg3VhPpVIQZGJ1cmxpbmdAcHBzLm5ldFgEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/JrUYggjmuBxRxsMjORJtaw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiGRUpP0RhaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucHBzLm5ldC9jbXMvbGliL09SMDE5MTMyMjQvQ2VudHJpY2l0eS9Eb21haW4vNC9LLTVFeHBsb3JlTWVzc2FnZS0wMi4yNS4yMS1TcGFuaXNoLnBkZlcHc2Nob29sbUIKYDep4Tdg3VhPpVIQZGJ1cmxpbmdAcHBzLm5ldFgEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/cJ7KTYIhgTlkcj2732nBYA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiGRUpP0RkaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucHBzLm5ldC9jbXMvbGliL09SMDE5MTMyMjQvQ2VudHJpY2l0eS9Eb21haW4vNC9LLTVFeHBsb3JlTWVzc2FnZS0wMi4yNS4yMS1WaWV0bmFtZXNlLnBkZlcHc2Nob29sbUIKYDep4Tdg3VhPpVIQZGJ1cmxpbmdAcHBzLm5ldFgEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/bYPAh8moey_ahoxfqfNFSg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiGRUpP0RhaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucHBzLm5ldC9jbXMvbGliL09SMDE5MTMyMjQvQ2VudHJpY2l0eS9Eb21haW4vNC9LLTVFeHBsb3JlTWVzc2FnZS0wMi4yNS4yMS1DaGluZXNlLnBkZlcHc2Nob29sbUIKYDep4Tdg3VhPpVIQZGJ1cmxpbmdAcHBzLm5ldFgEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Ed49d0A8JzItbSDujhBCZQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiGRUpP0RgaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucHBzLm5ldC9jbXMvbGliL09SMDE5MTMyMjQvQ2VudHJpY2l0eS9Eb21haW4vNC9LLTVFeHBsb3JlTWVzc2FnZS0wMi4yNS4yMS1Tb21hbGkucGRmVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpgN6nhN2DdWE-lUhBkYnVybGluZ0BwcHMubmV0WAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/6as4TN6KQg0-oBdXwknisg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiGRUpP0RhaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucHBzLm5ldC9jbXMvbGliL09SMDE5MTMyMjQvQ2VudHJpY2l0eS9Eb21haW4vNC9LLTVFeHBsb3JlTWVzc2FnZS0wMi4yNS4yMS1SdXNzaWFuLnBkZlcHc2Nob29sbUIKYDep4Tdg3VhPpVIQZGJ1cmxpbmdAcHBzLm5ldFgEAAAAAQ~~


Dear PPS Families,

For those who were not able to attend the Explore Your K-5 Options event on February 18, we are
offering the event again on Monday, March 8, from 6-8 p.m.

This virtual event will provide information to families with K-5 students interested in thematic focus
options, alternative and charter schools, and dual language immersion programs – and will include a
general session to learn about connecting to your neighborhood school and applying for transfer,
followed by two chances for deeper explorations in school breakout rooms.

The general session and dual language program break out rooms will be available in multiple languages,
and interpretation will be available in Spanish, Vietnamese, Somali, Russian, Cantonese and Mandarin.

Learn more about K-5 options, including additional instructions for the March 8 event, at
pps.net/k-5options. The virtual meeting link will be posted by March 1.

Please also note that the deadline for applying to most elementary school options is March 16. You can
apply at pps.net/schoolchoice.

NUTRITION SERVICES

CONFIDENTIAL FAMILY APPLICATION FOR FREE AND REDUCED-PRICE MEALS FOR
2021-22
Eligible families can submit a new meal application to see if their student(s) qualify for free and
reduced-price meals for the 2021-22 school year on or after July 1, 2021. Please do not have
new/incoming kindergarten families for the 2021-22 school year apply for meal benefits to
determine eligibility; our team is not allowed to process these applications.  Families do not
need to submit a meal application if their student attends an approved 2021-22 Community
Eligibility Provision school or receives a 2021-22 PPS Direct Certification Approval letter that will
be sent out to those who qualify in August 2021.
For meal benefits related questions, please email mealbenefits@pps.net or call 503.916.3402.

FROM THE OFFICE

FUN for the Arts Dance-A-Thon!

Our Run for the Arts event looks a little different this year... Join us March 18, 2021 at 1:30 for
our FUN for the Arts Dance-A-Thon from the comfort and safety of your home!  Our 30 minute

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/iKRNwpSZcy8rx6aXQUf1-w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiGRUpP0S-aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucHBzLm5ldC9zaXRlL2RlZmF1bHQuYXNweD9QYWdlVHlwZT0zJkRvbWFpbklEPTQmTW9kdWxlSW5zdGFuY2VJRD0xNDkyJlBhZ2VNb2R1bGVJbnN0YW5jZUlEPTE1OTQmVmlld0lEPWFkNGQ2ZDlkLTcwNDYtNDhlNy1hNTQ4LWE2YTIzYTY4ZDA3NiZSZW5kZXJMb2M9MCZGbGV4RGF0YUlEPTE2MjY3OSZQYWdlSUQ9MVcHc2Nob29sbUIKYDep4Tdg3VhPpVIQZGJ1cmxpbmdAcHBzLm5ldFgEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Btcpo6db2bLiHb3lSFqoJg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiGRUpP0QeaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucHBzLm5ldC9rLTVvcHRpb25zVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpgN6nhN2DdWE-lUhBkYnVybGluZ0BwcHMubmV0WAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ea-Eq30RAQH13YCmK_dL8A~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiGRUpP0QgaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucHBzLm5ldC9zY2hvb2xjaG9pY2VXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmA3qeE3YN1YT6VSEGRidXJsaW5nQHBwcy5uZXRYBAAAAAE~
https://www.pps.net/Page/2088
https://www.pps.net/Page/2088


online Dance-A-Thon is a great opportunity for our community to support essential arts learning
for all Bridlemile students, and have fun together! REGISTER HERE TODAY! and start collecting
donations and pledges for our school!

We are thrilled to welcome Decimus Yarbrough, one of our local Young Audiences’ teaching
artists, to lead our community in this year’s event. Whether you’ve been dancing your whole life
or you’ve never danced before, each of us has an opportunity to have fun and help raise money
for essential arts learning at our school!

● Instead of “laps” this year, participants will collect pledges for each minute they are
active.

● You may record any “offline” donations (cash or checks) on your participant
dashboard on RunForTheArts.ya-or.org.

Join us for STEAM Night on Thursday March 4th!
Bridlemile will be celebrating STEAM (science, technology, engineering, art and math) on
Thursday, March 4th. Look for an email next week with details about live sessions from 5 to 7
p.m., on Thursday and a link to Bridlemile's STEAM website featuring science fair projects from
the 5th grade class, penguin habitat dioramas from first grade students and more that you can
check out any time!

Message from the 5th Grade Transition Parent Committee
Hello 5th graders and 5th grade parents. What a year! Make sure you order your 5th grade
yearbook TODAY. The yearbook team is busy capturing memories and customizing a
personalized yearbook just for you to commemorate your last year at Bridlemile Elementary!
If you have any pictures you'd like included in the yearbook, please send them to Winnie
Callough winnie.callough@gmail.com

Bridlemile Elementary School
Grades Eligible to Purchase: 5th
Yearbook ID: 3964621

Click here to order: Lifetouch- 5th Grade Yearbook Order

No Community Meeting scheduled for March
Due to the Foundation Auction Night event and Spring Break week, we will not be having our
March Community Meeting. The Auction is going to be something you don’t want to miss; the
planning committee has been working tirelessly to create an event which is sure to be fun for
the whole family! We are very excited to be hosting our biggest annual Fundraiser in this
unprecedented virtual format!  We hope to see you all there!!

http://runforthearts.ya-or.org/
http://guide.ya-or.org/programs/OnTheGoodfoot
http://runforthearts.ya-or.org/
https://ybpay.lifetouch.com/Order/SelectJob?jobNumber=3964621&utm_medium=email%e2%80%8b&utm_source=ExactTarget%e2%80%8b&utm_campaign=PUB21YBFEB_NB-R1%e2%80%8b&utm_content=CTA1


Bridlemile’s Connect to Kindergarten - for Incoming Kindergarten Families

We invite incoming families to our digital Connect presentation!  visit Bridlemile Kindergarten;
incoming families can view a digital presentation by Mr. Townsend providing an overview of our
school and Kindergarten program. Upcoming Spring/Summer kindergarten connect events will
be posted on our website and we encourage early registration- it is the best way to stay
connected so you do not miss any events! If you know of any neighborhood families with a child
who will be 5 years old by Sept 1st please help spread the word! Registrations are due by June
1st.

Community Safety Notices

● Dear families,

Soon construction will begin to overhaul and improve our Primary Kindergarten
Playground. There will be an increase of workers, trucks, and some landscape disruption.
We want to remind everyone to please be safe and mindful when walking around the
area. Thanks!

● As required by federal law, the District must notify the community of the existence and
location of the Asbestos Management Plan (AMP). Please click the link to view this
year’s Annual Districtwide Asbestos Notification Report: Annual Asbestos memo

COUNSELORS CORNER

2/26 Counselor Newsletter

MESSAGE FROM MUSIC  -MS. BARLOW

Xīnnián kuàilè (新年快乐)

https://www.pps.net/domain/6393
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tuonFRA943hr-xh5f4V-5YVJWeC3aH8n/view?usp=sharing
https://www.smore.com/sxkte-bridlemile-counselor-newsletter?ref=email-content#w-5004246433


Today – February 26th is the last day of the Chinese New Year

Here is a link to one of the songs we have been singing in Music Class:

https://www.quavermusic.com/QR/72VAGG

Chinese New Year lasts 15 days – today is the lantern festival signifying the end of the Chinese

New Year.  It’s a good day to make a lantern: https://youtu.be/JfEkUdLSwkI

PTA/FOUNDATION NEWS
PTA newsletter

Bridlemile Auction & Game Night!
7 p.m. on Thursday, March 11th

We’re looking forward to a fun night of family entertainment, online. More details to follow.
Have an item or service you’d like to donate to the auction? Email us at
bridlemilefoundation@gmail.com

SCHOOL RACIAL EQUITY AND SOCIAL JUSTICE TEAM CHECK-IN
As we continue to celebrate Black History Month, here are some resources that may support
conversations at home.

Click here: to access the coloring book.

https://www.quavermusic.com/QR/72VAGG
https://www.quavermusic.com/QR/72VAGG
https://youtu.be/JfEkUdLSwkI
https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vQlZCPHtKxqO7qpJwiwgoeaZ1ERHVLgg6z0JNYJMTulwn7xlOVY_X2I1ZV9nntsGHP57LEZ_uSufaFj/pub
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nvGu6HqPLBswDuH0E40t11_TZXYTjLxL/view?usp=sharing


PPS HATE SPEECH RESPONSE FORM
To ensure a learning environment of safety, security and belonging for every student, PPS does not
tolerate hate speech nor acts of discrimination. If you experience or witness hate speech, please fill
out this Hate Speech Response Form.

COMMUNITY  NEWS
Portland Parks & Recreation Preschool Registration Flier

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScBgOKMOV-xv4yfPk9DnciUMqkQ7E_Us3JaXcTf_lUIUmWnoA/viewform
https://www.pps.net/cms/lib/OR01913224/Centricity/Domain/4/Portland_Parks_Preschool_2021-22_Registration.pdf


Robert Gray
5th Grade Night
March 4th
6:00pm-7:00pm
google link: https://meet.google.com/kge-nxoh-anb

Wilson Youth Boys/Girls Lacrosse
The club's focus is learning the game, meeting new friends and having fun! Due to Covid the
season is shorter this year: April 12- May 31st. Safety covid protocols, including wearing masks
during practice and play, will be implemented.
For more information and to register click here: Wilson Youth Lacrosse
Youth Girls Lacrosse: Girls Lacrosse

Southwest Portland Little League (SWPLL)
Our upper level baseball and softball programs are open for registration. Our lower levels are
expected to open soon, when we secure fields through PPS. Ours is a volunteer run community
sport that is accessible to all children.
https://swpll.org/program/34886/2021-spring-spring-2021

Lincoln Youth Baseball

 

School Website
503-916-6292
Friday Flyer Archives: School Website
PTA/Foundation:Parent Resources / Bridlemile
PTA Website: https://bridlemileschool.org/

https://meet.google.com/kge-nxoh-anb
http://www.wylax.net
http://www.wylax.net.usl.la/
https://swpll.org/program/34886/2021-spring-spring-2021
http://www.pps.k12.or.us/schools/bridlemile/
http://www.pps.k12.or.us/schools/bridlemile/
https://www.pps.net/Page/3094
https://bridlemileschool.org/

